
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It’s almost  time again, for Santa to be visiting the children in school. 

Each year, PASCINS, our parent/carer association, work really hard 

creating a ‘Winter Wonderland’ grotto for your children to visit and meet 

Santa. 

To be able to do this, they need as many helpers as possible. 

PASCINS are inviting parents and carers to attend a short informal 

meeting on Thursday 15th November at 1:30pm in school, to talk about 

arrangements for this year’s grotto. 

Please attend if you possibly can….any small amount of time you can 

give is a massive help. 

REMEMBER….SANTA NEEDS YOU! 

Thank you as always for your support. 

 

 

 


